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. REF ID:A70108 .

4,2 No Georms MHason Drive
Krl.’mgton, Va,
July 4, 1990

Desr Dr. Hlickensderfer:
Reoeipt is acknowladgod of the data sent me on 11 July 1950,

I have tumed the papera aver to the Chief of owr Civilian
Personnel Divisio and have askad that his people inlerview you,
I hope LAt you will hear directly from them tut also have arranged
to be advised as to what the Division doss sbout the matter,

Thank you so much for yowr kind invitation. I wish these daya
wore not 8o heotdc and that L cadld take the tirs to acospt it now,
But will have to leare that for a latar date, unlase 1 do have
reason to males a visit to the Library soon. There is that poesibility,
vhich I wilil leave open.

Sincerely yaure,

Vil ien P. Priedmn

¥r. Joeeph P, Hlickensdaerler
1427 tiebeter St., N. Y,
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